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	Northern

Chester County

Fire Chiefs Association


July 9th 2008

Foundation Meeting

CALL TO ORDER:
· The meeting was called to order by President Brain M. Gallagher at the Valley Forge Fire Company at 19:44 hours.  Vice-President acted at Secretary for this meeting.
· The Pledge to the Flag was recited followed by a moment of silence for Fire Fighters lost in the past months.

· A roll call for officers was taken with the absence of Secretary Cory Mowrer.
ATTENDANCE:

· A sign up sheet was circulated with 23 members in attendance. Representing 11 fire stations/members of the PHF.
READING OF THE PREVIOUS MINUTES:

· The previous minutes were read and approved.
(Evan Taylor/Todd Bliss)
OLD BUSINESS:

· Dave Meadows updated the status of AED’s reporting that Medtronic’s has a stop shipment order from the FDA and that they should be shipped in August.
· Brian brought up the usage of the Safer Trailer and suggested:
· Rental fee of $250 and a fuel surcharge
· A delivery and cleaning fee of $50 charged and paid to Ridge as they will handle these matters.

· A motion was made for a rental fee of $300 with $50 to Ridge for cleaning and delivery. (Evan Taylor/Chuck Fields)

· Amy Barto suggested a PCHF grant for possibly staffing trailer with a stipend to volunteers manning it.
· Health and Safety is favorable (fit test-firefighter fitness)
· Possibly baseline physical for all departments in the North
· A motion was made to proceed with acquiring a 501C3 (Al Kritzberger/Andy Inhof)

· After a discussion, a decision was made not to support funding a Level II Trauma Center in Chester County. (Evan Taylor/Rick Beittel)
· NCCFCA would like to see local Hospitals step up and handle patients that are not legitimate traumas.

· A Fit Test adaptor may be donated by “Compressed Air Systems”

· Sparky The Fire Dog is in the Safe Trailer.

ADJOURNMENT:
· A motion was made for adjournment at 20:30(Evan Taylor/Todd Bliss)

NCCFCA MEETING
CALL TO ORDER:

· The meeting was called to order by President Brain M Gallagher at 20:31.
READING OF PREVIOUS MINUTES:

· The previous minutes were read and approved. (Andy Inhof/Jason Cole)

TREASURER’S REPORT:

· The treasurer’s report was read and approved. (Chuck Fields/Keith Romig)*see attached* 
FIRE MARSHALS REPORT:

· No report
Advisory Board:

· No meetings to report on.
OLD BUSINESS:

· Red tape is issued and being used in the County, please review the new policy and remember to remove once the situation is safe.
· The Website is up and running with some construction being done (www.NCCFCA.ORG)

· Spring City’s MDC issues have been narrowed down to hardware issues.

· Evan Taylor reported on Safer Grant with forms for lost wages and class reimbursement to be out soon.

NEW BUSINESS:

· There are lots of new apparatus in the North
· Chuck Fields announced that 61/72 have put a trench rescue trailer in service and will run out of the 72 house.

· A discussion of CFL Fires was had with everyone to be aware of them.

FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORGANIZATION:

· Thanks to Valley Forge for the awesome picnic
· Next NCCFCA meeting is on September 10th with Ed Hill to speak.
ADJOURNMENT:

· A motion was made for adjournment at 20:58.(Todd Bliss/Dave Panetta)
Respectfully Submitted,
Devin Guth
Vice President NCCFCA

Chief Ludwig’s Corner Fire Company
